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Spexhall Parish Council 
 

An Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held at the Village Hall, 
Spexhall on Monday, January 8th 2024 at 7-30pm. 

(The Meeting began at 7-45pm). 
 

Minutes: 

Present:   

Cllr. L. LeLean (Chair); Cllr. A. Coles (Vice-Chair) (Left 8-43pm); Cllr. I. Bowmer; Cllr. 
N. Roper (Arrived 7-50) and Cllr. L. Sharman: 

District Cllr. B. Keys-Holloway (Left 8-43pm); one parishioner (Arrived 7-52pm and left 
at 8-40pm) and Paul Widdowson (Clerk): 

1) Apologies: 

Councillors accepted the apologies of Cllr. D. Carter and Cllr. C. Thompson:  

2) To receive Declarations of Interest and confirm all Members have reviewed 
their Declaration of Interest Forms: Councillors to declare any Pecuniary or 
Non-Pecuniary Interests. Members may subsequently declare an interest at 
any point in the meeting: 

There were no Declarations of Interest. 

3) Requests for dispensations: 

There were no requests for dispensations. 

4) Planning Matters: 

Proposals: Conversion of existing barn into dwelling, with single storey extension and 
associated external works.  
Address: Bobbys Farm, Hall Road, Spexhall, Suffolk. IP19 0RR  
Ref: DC/23/4552/FUL 
 
The Parishioner answered questions and explained the reasons for the planning 
application. 
 
The Parish Council approves and fully supports this planning application. The Parish 
Council believes that the refurbishment of the barn will not have any detrimental effect 
on the area and would be a welcome addition to the limited housing stock in the parish.  
 
Proposer: Cllr. A. Coles:   Seconder: Cllr. L. Sharman: 
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Proposals: Listed Building Consent - Conversion of existing barn into dwelling, with 
single storey extension and associated external works.  
Address: Bobbys Farm, Hall Road, Spexhall, Suffolk. IP19 0RR  
Ref: DC/23/4553/LBC  
 
The Parishioner answered questions and explained the reasons for the planning 
application. 
 
The Parish Council approves and fully supports this planning application. The Parish 
Council believes that the refurbishment of the barn will not have any detrimental effect 
on the area and would be a welcome addition to the limited housing stock in the parish.  
 
Proposer: Cllr. N. Roper:   Seconder: Cllr. I. Bowmer: 

5) Clerk’s Report and Correspondence including Donations: 

The Clerk reported that Barclays Bank had sent a letter to the Parish Council and it 
was noted that a new Deposit Account had been opened with the Cil Money deposited 
into the Account. 

6) Cheques for Payment and Receipts: 

Clerk’s Salary – October until December 2023    £471-50 
Clerk’s Tax – October until December 2023    £22-00 
 
Proposer: Cllr. N. Roper:   Seconder: Cllr. I. Bowmer: 

The Meeting ended at 8-50pm. 


